Ms Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2
McCall, 1daho 83638

Ms. Jackson,

I have been closely following Perpetua Resources' plans for several years. The Stibnite Gold
Project presents an opportunity to restore an abandoned mine site and provide our nation with the
critical minerals we need. I am grateful for the opportunity to comment on their SDEIS.

One of the top reasons why I support Perpetua Resources' plans is because it will secure an
American source of antimony. The federal government deemed antimony a critical mineral
because of its use in the energy and national defense industries. Today, there is no domestic
source of this mineral. Most of it comes from China or Russia, which makes our country
vulnerable. America's military depend on antimony to protect our country and stay safe. The
mineral is used in munitions, military clothing, night vision goggles, infrared sensors, big ship
bearing and wind turbines. It is irresponsible to continue relying on our adversaries to provide us
with antimony. T have reviewed the plan and believe the Burntlog option will allow the company
to mine safely, minimize the impacts to the environment and help protect our national security.

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple
opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans

for six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality.

Cordiallv.
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Aolee, MT 598
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